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Mr. President,
Pakistan welcomes the delegation of Chile for the presentation of its national report. 
We appreciate the achievements Chile has made in the promotion and protection of the rights of women and children.
My delegation recommends the Government of Chile to:
1. Take measures to ensure proper representation of indigenous peoples in government and the legislature
2. Ensure prompt, impartial and effective investigation into all complaints of excessive use of force by law enforcement and security personnel.
3. Provide specific trainings to all law enforcement officers on the use of force and human rights
4. Criminalize sexual offences against children and ensure that cases of sexual abuse of children are effectively investigated and prosecuted.

We wish Chile a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President.

